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January 15, 2018 

RIVERSIDE PRESBYTERIAN PRESCHOOL     Upcoming            

  
Snack: Marigold 
Show and Tell (Thursdays):    Charlie & Beckett 
 
Registration for next fall has begun!  Families of returning students, please complete a registration form so that 
we can save a spot for you.  We wish all our students could return but kindergarten awaits for many of them!  
 
Save the Dates:  Thursday, February 8, Parent/Teacher Conferences. Look for a sign-up sheet at sign-in this 
week.  Also look for parent reader sign-ups at sign-in.  You will have the opportunity to come read to the class 
during snack time (9:40 and 10:00 a.m.) 
 
Show and Tell continues this week on Thursday (see names for this week above).  Each week two children will have 
a turn to bring something from home to tell their snack mates about.  We usually recommend that the object be 
something that the child can carry. (We’re open to pets if they are well behaved and a parent stays with them.) 
                                                    

	

Language Arts 

We will work on the 
letter M. 

Math 

We will work on 
matching, decomposing  
numbers (parts of 
numbers – sort of the 
reverse of adding), 
counting, patterns and 
number recognition. 

Science   

We will make ice 
cream.   

Home Connection 

Have your child help 
you match socks from 
the laundry.   

Activities 

Theme: Mittens 

Last week we made a snowman craft that spells out the child’s name 
and a melted snowman craft.  We played games that focused on the 
letter ‘k.’ 

This week we are smitten for mittens!  We will make “stained glass” 
mittens and mittens for our bulletin board.  We will lace mittens, 
match mittens and play games with the letter ‘m.’     

     


